

St Vincent's Diocesan Office, St Cuthbert's House, West Road, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE15 7PY Tel: 0191 243 3313 | Fax: 0191 243 3309 | Email: education@diocesehn.org.uk | Web: www.edurcdhn.org.uk

DEPARTMENT FOR EDUCATION

Carly Stolliday
Our Lady and St Anne's RCVA Primary School
Summerhill Terrace
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE4 6EB

1st February 2019

Dear Carly

Design a Stole Competition

Thank you for your wonderful entry that you submitted for the competition to design a new stole for our new bishop.

We had a large number of entries and unfortunately your design was not chosen as a winner. However, I would like to thank you for taking part.

The winning design is made up of two entries by a Y5 pupil from St Cuthbert's Primary School, Grindon and a Y6 pupil from St Matthew's Primary, Prudhoe. The design has been sent to the manufacturer but cannot be made yet until we know who our new bishop will be because it has to be made according to how tall he is.

With very best wishes

Deborah Fox

Director of Education